
4 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

MOVEMBER & CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

This November at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus, we are raising money for two very important and
worthwhile causes - Movember and Children in Need.

We are inviting our students to take part in many fundraising activities on Children in Need Day - FRIDAY
18TH NOVEMBER:

NON-UNIFORM
Students have the opportunity to come to school in

non-uniform for a donation of £1. It is important to
make it clear that students must still wear appropriate
clothing and lanyards for the school day. Students must
wear appropriate footwear, not wear vest tops or have
their midriffs showing or wear any offensive clothing. If in
doubt, please check our Post 16 dress code which we expect students on campus to
follow.

Should students not wish to wear their own clothes they can attend in full school uniform on the day as
normal, these students will still be able to make a donation to the charity should they wish.

Staff will also be in different attire/fancy dress on the day, so there may well be some interesting sights!

BAKE SALE
There will be a Brookvale Groby bake sale at break and lunch time on
Friday 18th November. Cakes will be between 50p-£1 in price.

We welcome donations for the bake sale, and these will need to be
handed into reception on the morning of the 18th and will be sold to
contribute towards the total. Please no cakes that contain nuts or seeds
due to food allergies. If cakes are vegan or gluten free can these be
clearly labelled.

THE STOCKS
Back for 2022 we are inviting our teachers to the stocks! 50p earns three sponge throws…how soaked can
we get the teachers?!

https://uk.movember.com/
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/10/03144921/Dress-Code-2022_23-with-student-procedures-3.10.22.pdf


Throughout the rest of November we will host the following activities:

60km CYCLE CHALLENGE
In the week commencing 21st November we are encouraging students to support us with Move for
Movember. We are having a sponsored cycle ride, every lunchtime in our newly refurbished gym, with a
target of 60km for the week. The number 60 is of great importance and signifies the loss of 60 men to
suicide around the world every hour. If students are interested in cycling for part of the 60km journey,
they should email or speak to Mr Leonard in PE.

QUIZ
On Monday 28th November we are hosting a fun team quiz in the Post 16 Silent Study Area. Students in all
years are welcome to take part, at a cost of £1 per person. Mr Goodger and Mrs Freeman are hosting the
quiz, so it’s bound to bring in a few laughs! There will be a prize for the winning team.

Contributions can be paid as an Arbor School Shop Item “A contribution to Children in Need”. The
amount is set for £1 (£1 is the suggested contribution amount for non-uniform) but you can choose to
increase this to a larger amount, you simply increase the number of £1 donations you would like to pay
for.

Other events are in the process of being planned, however if students have their own ideas and
suggestions for raising money we would really welcome their fundraising suggestions. We hope the day of
Children in Need and the month of Movember will be an enjoyable and worthwhile experience for all.

Kind regards

Vicki Varney Josh Leonard
Assistant Headteacher - Post 16 Teacher of Maths and PE


